
From: DJ Briggs
To: Tammy Mahoney; Jennifer Hager
Subject: Re: Planning Board Agenda
Date: Monday, June 5, 2023 9:34:43 AM
Attachments: 06-05-23 final.pdf

Untitled attachment 00356.htm

Good Morning,
     Due to the Blue and now Yellow Spotted Salamanders on the property at 358 W Sutton Rd
we are not able to build there so any and all meeting scheduled are no longer required.  
    I also understand that I still owe money for the ads you had to run to get us on the agenda so
please reply with the total and an address to mail the check to and I will be sure to get that out
ASAP.  

Thank you both very much for all your effort I’m helping us with our project.  We are very
disappointed we will not be going forward.  You have been a pleasure to talk to every time
and made a typically difficult and stressful project a lot easier.  Thank you again!  

David Briggs
508-873-6699
Bright Side Home Theater Podcast
Host
Producer

On May 30, 2023, at 1:23 PM, Tammy Mahoney
<t.mahoney@town.sutton.ma.us> wrote:

﻿
Attached is the Planning Board agenda for June 5th 
 
Tammy Mahoney
Town of Sutton
Marion’s Camp &
Planning Department
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, MA  01590
508-865-8729
 

Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via
electronic mail in the public domain is not confidential and is considered a matter
of public record. Furthermore, all communications (including this one) will be
retained for 10 years.
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